The regular meeting of the Board of Health was held on Thursday, October 6, 2022. Kelly Lamas, Chair
and Antonio Tavares, Member were present. Adrienne DeSantis, Secretary attended the meeting by
phone. The meeting was called to order at 4:30 p.m. by Ms. Lamas.

Board members signed departmental bills.
Ms. Lamas introduced the Ludlow High School student liaison to the board.
There was a request received for 25 chickens at 962 Chapin Street. The homeowner currently has 24

chickens. The department received a complaint of roosters on the property. Motion made by Ms.
DeSantis to approve a special permit for up to 25 chickens with the consideration that no roosters are

allowed. Seconded by Mr. Tavares. All in favor 3-0.

There was a request received for up to 10 chickens at 45 Newbury Street. Motion made by Mr.
Tavares to approve a special permit for up to 10 chickens. Seconded by Ms. DeSantis. All in favor 3-0.

Ms. Lamas informed the Board that one application was received for the health inspector position. An
interview is scheduled for October 12, 2022 at 4:30 with the Board.

Board members agreed on the next meeting date of November 3, 2022 at 5:00pm.

Motion made by Mr. Tavares to adjourn the meeting at 4:46pm with Ms. DeSantis seconding the

motion. Allin favor 3-0.
Respectfully submitted,
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